Beirut, February 22, 2008
Ref:

Dear Madam, Sir:
Subject: Mobile Alliance against Child Sexual Abuse Content

An international group of mobile operators within the GSMA have recently founded the
Mobile Alliance against Child Sexual Abuse Content to work together on obstructing the
use of the mobile environment by individuals or organizations wishing to consume or
profit from child sexual abuse content. This alliance has been welcomed and adopted by
the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) with distinctive membership of 191
member states and some 700 private companies.

As a member of the ITU, the TRA supports this initiative and advises you, if you are not
already a member, to join this alliance. The TRA also urges you to take the following
measures that the members of the alliance have decided to adopt, among others:

- Implement technical mechanisms to prevent access to Web sites identified by an
appropriate agency as hosting child sexual abuse content;

- Implement Notice and take Down processes to enable the removal of any child
sexual abuse content posted on their own services; and

- Support and promote ‘hotlines’ or other mechanisms for customers to report child
sexual abuse content discovered on the Internet or on mobile content services.

If you would like more info about the GSM Association (GSMA), the global trade
association representing more than 700 GSM mobile phone operators across 218
countries and territories of the world and more than 200 manufacturers and suppliers
supporting the Association's initiatives as key partners, please visit their website at
http://www.gsmworld.com/index.shtml

Best regards,
Kamal S. Shehadi, PhD
Chairman and CEO

Telecommunications Regulatory Authority
Republic of Lebanon
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